Town of Bolton )
Economic Development Committee (EDC)

Minutes to EDC Meeting
Monday February 7, 2011
Town Hall, Bolton

Meeting televised via BATCO

Attendees:

Jennifer Atwood Burney, Dina Mazzola, Chris
Helene Demmer, Stephen Nelson, Eileen Schomp,
George, Bruce Slater

Non-member attendees: Kate Hogan, St Representative
Members not in attendance: John Karlon and Lysa Miller

Next meeting: March 7, 7:30pm Town Hall or Public Safety Building if available —
would like a public forum on April 4

Review EDC with Kate Hogan:

EDC is trying to figure out what the town needs in economic development, while
understanding what the residents want and trying to help fill vacant space. In the process
of developing an EDC website. Survey closes February 14. Will have a public forum to
discuss results, need to plan. In the process of developing an Economic Development
Action plan, looking at top net contributors and understand what Bolton should do.

Kate Hogan:

Vice chair, Joint Committee telecom, utilities & energy, in addition to being a
member of the committee for small business and community development. She is
available to help us in the Town of Bolton.

Kane Property: The Kane family was unable to attend, but we would like to know what
their vision is for the property.

Survey Review: Will set up a meeting with Leigh Shanney to discuss the results of the
survey. Targeting April 4 for open forum.

Action Plan: Will work on getting the top 10 tax payers in particular towns.



